
   

News Release 

Discolored water 

The City of Oneida Water Department will be starting the Lake 

Street Pump station Thursday (August 8, 2024), due to increase 

water demands in the system.  The starting of the pumps may cause 

some discoloration of the water due to increased flow.  Residents 

are advised to check their cold water prior to utilizing their hot 

water.  Caution should be exercised if washing clothes will take 

place on this day. The discoloration is due to corrosion of some of 

the unlined water mains in the city.  

The discoloration may affect the City of Oneida, Sherrill-

Kenwood Water District, Village of Oneida Castle and Vernon, Town 

of Stockbridge, Prospect Street Water District, and Verona Rte 365 

District.   

-End- 

CITY OF ONEIDA WATER DEPARTMENT 109 North Main Street 
Oneida NY 13421 
Phone 315-363-1490 
Fax 315-363-9558 

Contact: John Monaghan 
Phone: (315) 363-1490 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  


	-End-

